
 

 

 
 
 
 
June 2023          
 
 
Dear Graduate, 
 
CONGRATULATIONS on your High School graduation! This is such a great milestone event in 
your life! 
 

We have a gift for you. In recognition of your hard work and accomplishments, we have a $25 
special offer.  Simply mention this offer when you visit our Waverly or Montrose Office before 
December 31, 2023 and we will deposit $25 into your new or existing checking account.  If you 
don’t have a checking account here, we invite you to open a MY Checking Account and we will 
add $25 on the day your account is opened. (Please note: the minimum opening deposit for this 
account is $50.)  
 
There’s more! While you are here, we will also provide you with a CSB Graduation Kit which 
contains valuable information to help you as you enter this exciting, new stage in your life.  
 
Relationships matter here. Whether your goal is continued education or a new career, CSB is 
here to help you with your future financial needs. If you are leaving the area, we can go with 
you, with online and mobile banking. We have all of the products and services a bigger bank 
can offer, plus friendly, hometown staff who will make the effort to get to know you.   
 
Technology is important. We are proud to offer the latest in banking technology - from online 
banking and mobile deposit to digital wallet - we have products to fit your lifestyle.  With our 
MasterCard ®, debit and ATM cards you always have access to your money wherever you go.   
 
We’re here for you. We hope you will choose Citizens State Bank of Waverly for your future 
financial needs.  Stop in soon! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brian Matzke 
President 


